
Waitomo District Council
Draft Earthquake Prone 
Buildings Policy
Waitomo District Council has prepared a draft 
Earthquake Prone Buildings Policy as required by the 
Building Act 2004.

The draft Earthquake Prone Buildings Policy details 
the approach taken by the Waitomo District Council 
in meeting its responsibilities under the Building Act 
2004 in relation to earthquake prone buildings.

Copies of the draft Policy are available from:

Waitomo District Council Office, Queen St, Te Kuiti
Mokau Museum, Main Rd, Mokau
Waitomo Caves Discovery Centre, Waitomo Caves
Council’s website www.waitomo.govt.nz

Council invites interested persons to make written 
submissions on matters contained with the draft 
Policy.

Submissions must be in Council’s hands by 4pm on 
July 8, 2011 and should be addressed to:

Chief Executive
Waitomo District Council
PO Box 404, Te Kuiti 3941

Ph 07 878 0800 or freephone 0800 932 4357

Submitters wishing to be heard in support of their 
submission must clearly state this in their submis-
sion. All submitters wishing to be heard will 
be given notice of the date and 
time of the hearing.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive


